INDUSTRIAL CLEANING CO., INC.

July 7, 1994

MARTHE EXHRUST SYSTEMS, THC.
3640 D Fiscal Court

Riviera Beach, FL 33404
Attention: Angie

Dear Angie:

10 CHELSEA PLACE, GREAT NECEK, MY, 11021

It iz not often that a customer can write a thank you

letter to a service company.

I want to thank you for all vour knowledge, prompb
attention and all your concern that you extended to me

on the fixing of our boat.

Dealing with a company that is fifteen hundred miles
away and have a committment met on time is a wery nice

thing to happen.
Once again, thank you.

Very sincarﬂly YOUrs,
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